
AFL Cairns provides sporting infrastructure to local clubs and teams. Whilst mainly AFL football it is also 
to netball, Oz Tag, roller sports and adhoc other users of our facilities. Many of these sports require 
floodlighting to train and play under. If the power costs were to increase at anywhere near the 10% 
indicated many sports would have to reconsider their viability. Field floodlighting is quite expensive to 
operate and an increase would mean reduced usage to maintain costs. This could mean less people, 
particularly kids, playing sport. 


